From: Ashley Locke <ashleylocke1206@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2020 7:02 PM

To: Teresa Gomez <Teresa.Gomez@longbeach.gov>
Subject: Public Comments

-EXTERNAL-
Hi Teresal!

My name is Ashley Locke and I'm a resident of Long Beach, CA 90808. I'm writing to pass along my public
comment for the Human Relations Commission Meeting that was this evening.

Here are my demands:

e The city of LB and LBPD fully adhere to state law transparency bill SB1421
e LBPD and its POA stop trying to hide violent officer's records
e Mayor and City Attorney retract Article 9 from POA contract

Thank you for your time!

All the best,
Ashley

Ashley Locke
Pronouns: She/her
562 - 508 - 1828



